
 
 

 
Mr. Kenny Dane 
Utility Regulator 
Queens House 
14 Queen Street 
Belfast 
BT1 6ED 
 
 
18th June 2012 

 

 

Consultation: Fixed Cost of a Best New Entrant Peaking Plant & Capacity 

Requirement for the Calendar Year 2013 

 

Dear Mr. Dane, 

 

ESB PG is pleased to submit its response to the consultation on the Fixed 

Cost of a Best New Entrant Peaking Plant & Capacity Requirement for the 

Calendar Year 2013 (Reference: AIP/SEM/12/029).  ESB PG supports the 

NEAI response regarding this consultation. 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

Karol O’Kane 

Regulatory Analyst 

Strategy & Portfolio Development 

 

   


